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REITERATION ON THE ACCOMPLISHMENT OF THE DCP MONITORING SYSTEM

TO:  All PSDS and District Incharge
All DCP Recipient Schools
All others concemed

1. Relative to the DepEd Order No. 78, s. 2010 entitled Guidelines on The Implementation
of The DepEd Computerization Program (DCP), the DepEd CAR through the ICT unit crafted
and implemented the DCP Monitoring Information System which was officially launched CY 2019.

2, The purpose of DCP Monitoring System is to track on-going deliveries of certain DCP
packages and serves as an online repository of documents of every DCP packages. The
information system also features the functionality as reporting tool for malfunction DCP items
which are still under warranty status.

3. The SDO Benguet through the ICT unit conducted training on how to accomplish this
DCP Monitoring System through the 2019 SDO Benguet ICT Convergence, wherein the specific
roles of School Head, School ICT Coondinator and School Property Custodian were discussed in
detail.

4. However, it was noted that DCP packages from CY 2018 to present were yet to be
updated in the DCP Monitoring System (see enclosure). The DCP Monitoring System also
serves as a decision making in determining the proposed next recipient of DCP batch, yet that
can only be achieved if this recipient schools are responsive in updating their part in the DCP
Monitoring System.

5. Therefore, all concemed DCP recipients from CY 2018 to present are required to
accomplish their respective reports in the DCP Monitoring System. Non-compliance to this
mandate may affect the inclusion of your school in the planning process for the upcoming DCP
batch school recipients. Deadline of accomplishment is set on or before: February 24, 2023.

6. For queries, please contact ICT unit through eric.wanson@deped.gov.ph or call via
landline no. (074} 422-6570.

7. Immediate widest dissemination, guidance and compliance with this Memorandum is
directed.

GL@. BUYA-AQ
Schools Division Superintendent
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